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I strongly oppose this measure. In person voting on the day of negatively impacts the 

number of people who turn out to vote and has the most negative impact on working 

class populations who cannot take time off work to vote. A functioning democracy 

should allow for early voting and mail in voting, to increase accessibility and voter 

turnout out.  


